
Proceedings
HANCOCK COUNTY

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
November 10, 2020 

Garner, Iowa 
	 The Hancock County, Iowa, 
Board of Supervisors met in ad-
journed session on the above cap-
tioned date pursuant to adjourn-
ment with Supervisors Florence 
(Sis) Greiman, Gary Rayhons, and 
Jerry J. Tlach present. Absent: 
none. 
	 On motion by Supervisor Ray-
hons, seconded by Supervisor 
Tlach and carried unanimously, the 
Board gave approval to the follow-
ing: Canvass of the results of the 
General Election held November 3, 
2020. 
	 No further business to come 
before the Board, motion made to 
adjourn at 10:10 a.m. by Supervisor 
Tlach and carried. All Supervisors 
present voting, “Aye,” session to 
adjourn and will meet again on No-
vember 16, 2020. 
	 ATTEST: 
	 Michelle K. Eisenman, Auditor 
	 Florence (Sis) Greiman, Chair

Published in The Leader on
Wednesday, Nov. 25, 2020


